
 

 

Dear Ms. Fiorina:                  September 18, 2015 

 

Tomorrow afternoon and evening, you're coming to the great state of Michigan, where Planned Parenthood 

provides high-quality, compassionate health care to 71,000 patients annually. Planned Parenthood has been 

providing the full range of reproductive health care to women, men, and young people in Michigan for more than 

93 years, including birth control counseling and services, lifesaving cancer screenings, STD testing and treatment, 

and abortion services. Last year, for example, Planned Parenthood's 21 health centers across this state provided 

9,478 women in Michigan with clinical breast exams, which are critical for early detection of breast cancer.  

 

Planned Parenthood has two health centers within about an hour's drive from Mackinac Island, where you're 

attending four fundraisers tomorrow. I am writing to invite you to visit one of those health centers during your visit 

this weekend, so that you can learn about the full range of services Planned Parenthood provides, get to know our 

compassionate and highly skilled clinicians, and meet some of the women who rely on us for high-quality health 

care.  

 

Your remarks about Planned Parenthood during the Republican debate earlier this week were completely false. You 

described video footage that simply does not exist, to support claims that are patently false and have been widely 

discredited.  

 

We have an honest disagreement about whether abortion should be safe and legal in this country. I believe all 

women must be able to decide for themselves whether and when to have children, and should have access to safe, 

high-quality reproductive health care, while you have said that Roe v. Wade should be overturned so that abortion 

can be banned. We can have an honest conversation about whether abortion should be safe and legal in this 

country, but you should not come at it dishonestly, with totally false claims about what Planned Parenthood does. 

 

I hope you can make the time to visit one of Planned Parenthood's health centers in Michigan this weekend to 

learn more about what we do and who we serve -- and to meet some of the millions of women who are leading 

healthy lives and reaching their full potential as a result of the care Planned Parenthood provides. I will call your 

office this afternoon to follow up about your schedule and availability.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
President and CEO 

Planned Parenthood Advocates of Michigan 


